Sac Minutes from October, 26, 2020
Present: Deanna Burns, Shaina Falcone, Laila Riebetz, Sarah Wile, Paula Brigley
Absences: Nicole Shore

1. Principal’s Report- Sarah expressed that Students continue to transition well. Highlights were celebrating Mikmaq month, International Walk to School, School Pictures, Virtual presentations to classrooms

2. Deanna’s report- Deanna has been in contact with Department of Transportation and Infrastructure and they have ordered new signage for the crosswalk and beacon lights for the current crosswalk posts. She has been pushing to get Crosswalk painting done to highlight it more. Sarah stated that she had tried with a crosswalk evaluation , however, that particular evaluator told her that there were not enough people using it to have that designation. Sarah told Deanna to keep pushing as she was making headway.


3. Old Business- Walking Bridge- Sarah informed everyone about the repairs needing to be done to walking bridge on the connector to the rails to trails. Parents have volunteered to fix it the weekend of Oct 24th. Nick and Bonnie Koch, Gord Tate and Kai Riebetz volunteered to do the work. Sarah asked the SAC to fund the building of the new bridge and the trenches that needed to drain the water runoff from going down the pathway.  SAC moved and approved this motion.

4. Chair Position- Laila Riebetz has agreed to take the chair position this year. The SAC agreement was signed by her and sent to the Dept of Education.


5. [bookmark: _GoBack]New Business- Sarah started discussing a new logo and slogan for the school last year. The children were asked to submit ideas. Laila also submitted logos. These logos presented to SAC. Laila went over the reason for each creation. SAC talked about them. Laila planned to share with the HOME and School the same night.

6. Sign out Front- Sarah is trying to get the sign out front either repaired or replaced. The letters even when duct taped to the sign do not stay. Sarah has had one person already from HRCE look at it. 

7. Sarah reviewed our goals for our SSP including the new wellness goal .

8. Meeting adjourned. Next meeting: Nov 30 2:30pm
